
Good morning! 
 
It is Friday! The regular season is coming to a close soon……work these games hard! 
 
Today’s clip is a reminder why we need to look over our shoulder going from old trail to new lead in a 
two OR three-person game. Take a look at the clip here. 
 
The new L hear DOES look over his shoulder and is able to get the foul. At this point, he has no other 
competitive matchup to officiate. In a two-person game, this is new L’s all the way. In a three-person 
game, he may have gotten help from a partner if he missed it. Officiating competitive matchups in out 
PCA is important at all times, but we cannot forget about transition situations either. 
 
No matter a two or three-person game, the new L should not ‘put the head down’ or look to the far 
endline while transitioning. This leaves the 10 players to be officiated by 1 or 2 partners. Always be 
looking for the competitive matchup in your primary!  
 
Friday extra: Remember that teams coming out for warmups must go directly to their end of the floor. 
They are not permitted to circle around the opposing team or ‘split’ their line and go around the 
opposing team. 
 
Have a great weekend of games! 
 
Tim 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Ct1QrmvoGgV24XGJi1i0_GuVE9hAUjKV/view?usp=sharing

